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MISSING CHILD 

 
 
UPDATE: 
 
On March 3, 2009, at approximately 12:30 P.M. Lewis Frederick was located in 
the 2800 block of Northwest 10 Court in Fort Lauderdale.  Frederick was in good 
condition and was taken back home. 
 
ORIGINAL 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is asking for help from the public in 
locating an 11 year-old boy who ran away yesterday and has not been located. 
 
Lewis Frederick was arguing with his older brother when he became angry and 
left their residence at 1107 NW 3rd Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, at approximately 
7:00pm on Monday, March 2, 2009.  Lewis was not wearing shoes or a shirt but 
was wearing red shorts.   
 
Officers have searched the entire area surrounding the residence, made contact 
with friends and neighbors, checked hospitals and shelters, and initiated A Child 
is Missing program with negative results. 
 
Lewis has been described as 4 feet tall, 80 pounds, brown eyes and short brown 
hair.  The attached photo was taken last year. 
 
Anyone with information on 11 year-old Lewis Frederick is encouraged to contact 
Detective Kathy Collins at 954-828-5548 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 
954-493-TIPS. 
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